Minnesota Golf Course Superintendents' Association

HOLE



NOTES

VOL. 27, NO. 5

AFFILIATED WITH THE GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION OF AMERICA

JULY 1996

IN PARK RAPIDS AT JUNE MEETING

A Great Day to Be Up North and Play The Classy Headwaters Country Club

ost superintendent Mark Fossum, Headwaters Country Club, and his staff had their course in wonderful shape and were blessed with pleasant 85° weather for MGCSA members who attended the June meeting in Park Rapids on June 10th.

Randy Miller from Earthkeepers discussed natural areas around golf courses and the benefits animals and birds gain from these.

Tom Notch, of Rum River Hills, was on his second consecutive winning mixer team. Brad Klein of Detroit CC, Thomas Kientzle of Birch Bay GC and Bill Whitworth of Northfield CC joined Tom to fire another 23-under par. That was the same score that won the mixer at Benson GC in May.

The team of Rick Lucken, Benson GC; Greg Eischens, Headwaters CC; Mike Kettler, Sunde Engineering, and Scott Turtinen, of the MGCSA Business Office, finished second at 22-under par. In third place were Bruce Leland, Continental Bridge; Scott Hoffman, Madden's on Gull Lake; Pat Walton, Rolling Green CC, and Ron Bloom, Fairways Inc., shooting 20 under.

The MGCSA extends thanks to Mark Fossum and Headwaters CC for hosting this event.

The association needs a couple of course sites for the 1997 season. If you are interested in hosting a meeting next year, please call Jeff Backstrom, Cannon GC, 507/263-0831.

The next MGCSA meeting is scheduled at Izaty's Golf & Yacht Club where the Garske Scramble will take place on Monday, July 8.



The Winning June Mixer Team at Headwaters Country Club consisted of (from left) Brad Klein, Tom Notch, Tom Kientzle and Bill Whitworth.

PERIODICAL
PLEASE DELIVER PROMPTLY